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UPDATES & CHANGES:

Chuck E Cheese is on backorder until February 1st.  Any orders for Chuck E Cheese cannot be placed until after that date.  They are switching from gift cards back to paper certificates and have apparently ran into some problems.  Sorry for the inconvenience.

Blockbuster and Bath & Body Works are not only available in $10 denominations.  The $25 denominations were only for their holiday promotion.

We have had a lot of inquiries regarding when statements are sent and when to deduct the amount from tuitions.  Here is a schedule of those months which will be continuous year after year after year:

October – Statements sent home

November – Subtract statement amount from tuition 

January – Statements sent home

February – Subtract statement amount from tuition

April – Statements sent home

May – Subtract statement amount from tuition

July – Statements sent home

August – Subtract statement amount from tuition

You should receive your statement during the first two weeks of the month.  If you do not and feel you should have, please call.

You must take your tuition credit during the month it is offered.  If you do not take your tuition credit during the proper month you will not be able to use it for tuition.  If you forget to deduct it or are holding your credits for another month, you will only be able to use your credit to purchase additional SCRIP.   Holding credits makes the bookkeeping very difficult for the office and the SCRIP Committee so please use your credits during the proper month.  We hope you understand.

WE ARE IN NEED OF VOLUNTEERS!!!  Volunteers are needed for Tuesday morning (about 1 hour per week or bi-weekly); or Friday morning (1-2 hours per week or bi-weekly).  We also need someone to help pick up local certificates from businesses on Thursday (about 1 hour per week or biweekly).  If anyone needs their volunteer hours and can help during these times, please give either Carol or Tammy a call.

There have been some changes in the SCRIP Committee.  Please make the following changes:

Carol Buczkowski – 221-1129:  Responsible for ordering and filling of orders.  Please call her for any questions about weekly orders.

Tammy Cronin – 992-8809:  Responsible for SCRIP Tip, forms, tuition statements, and “behind the scenes” information.  Please call her for any questions.

Important:  If you received a letter for a backorder before Christmas and have not received your order, we need your help.  Please determine if you still want the items ordered, want a credit for the items ordered and wish to order something different, or want a refund for the items ordered please let us know.  Your orders will not be filled until we hear from you.  If these backorders were for Christmas gifts, you may not need them any longer and can switch to other certificates.  Please e-mail Tammy at Rumtum3988@aol.com  with your response.  Thank you.

The Adventure Landing special price season pass sales through St. Paul’s school is now over.  We sold a total of 240 passes.  The school’s profit from this fundraiser was $800.00.  Thanks to all who purchased these tickets through St. Paul’s.

The January Statements have been distributed this week.  If you have not received yours, please e-mail me at Rumtum3988@aol.com.  Please take this deduction off of your February tuition.  Call Tammy with any discrepancy at 992-8809.   
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